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Comments: The mine should not be allowed to expand. They have already caused irreparable harm to the lake

they are using as a tailing pond and they do not have Alaskans best interest in mind. If they truly were concerned

about harming the environment they wouldn't just meet State and Federal standards but would go well beyond

the minimum requirements. Please contact me over the phone as I would like to talk to a representative of the

local ranger district. I am losing faith in the Forest Service as it betrayed us in opposing opening up the Tongass

even after 96% of public commentary pleaded for the Roadless Rule to be left intact. Does the forest service

even have a conscience anymore?


